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Application Summary 
Address: 57-59 High Street Sevenoaks Kent TN13 1JF  
Proposal: Premises Licence  
Case Officer: Jessica Foley   
 
Customer Details 
Name: Mr osman koca 
Email:   
Address:  
 
Comments Details 
Commenter 
Type: Member of the Public 

Stance: Customer made comments in support of the Licensing 
Application 

Reasons for 
comment: - No Objection  

Comments: 3:02 PM on 13 Jan 2022 This is one of the cosiest and 
most welcoming place in town. I could not praise enough 
the professionalism of the staff members and the quality 
of the food. A place where I dine with my wife and 
children regularly and always made special by the staff 
and owner. He does go extra mile to make sure we 
always enjoy our experience with Ephesus. Never been 
disappointed.  
 
I also run small business in town and considering what 
we have been through past couple of years with 
lockdowns, restrictions and covid, I can easily say this 
place has been our high light since May 2021.  
 
Having chats with the boss on the bar and sipping 
cocktails certainly one of the most refreshing things in 
my weekly activities. When he brought to my attention 
that he was having trouble with licences I was shocked. I 
could freely say since May 2021 I have been either 
dining or having cocktails at this place once a week and I 
have never come across any concerning activity nor 
behaviour. I do recommend this place to all off my 
clients and never had any negative comments from any 
of my friends or family. 
 
Once again I highly recommend this place for fine dining 
and beautiful cocktails and wines.  
 
Many Regards 
Osman Koca (OZ Makas Barbers) 

 




